



FOI Contact: Governance Officer
Contact Email: wakccq.foirequest@nhs.net

Contact Telephone: 01924 315803

White Rose House
West Parade
Wakefield
West Yorkshire
WF1 1LT

Tel: 01924 213050

FOI Ref: WCCGFOI 76 -21/22

Mr Oliver Caswell

14 October 2021

Dear Mr Caswell

Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Request for Information

Thank you for your request which was received on 21 September 2021.

Your request has been considered and processed in accordance with the requirements of the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act 2000.

In your request you asked a number of questions which we have responded to below:

Could you please supply the following information with regards to primary rebate schemes:

What product names (brand and generic if possible)?

What were the start and finish dates (or ongoing if applicable)?

This information can be found on NHS Wakefield CCG's Website under the Primary Care Prescribing Rebate Schemes 2021/22:

https://www.wakefieldccg.nhs.uk/home/work-with-us/corporate-documents-and-policies

Which rebates are aligned to PrescQIPP, and which ones are independent?

No rebate is considered to be 'aligned to PrescQIPP'

I would like to thank you for taking the time to contact us with your request. If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request an internal review of our decision you should write to the Governance

Locally Valued

Chair: Dr Adam Sheppard Chief Officer: Jo Webster





and Board Secretary, White Rose House, Wakefield, WF1 1LT.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, with regards to this Freedom of Information request, you have the right to appeal to the Information Commissioner under Section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act. The Information Commissioner will not investigate your case unless you have exhausted our complaints procedure. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioners Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Re-Use of Public Sector Information: If you wish to re-use the information you have requested, in whole or in part, please write to the Governance Officer, White Rose House, Wakefield WF1 1LT, quoting the reference number above, stating the purpose(s) you wish to re-use the information for. You will receive a response within 20 working days of receiving your request with any conditions and charges that relate to the re-use of the information. These will be determined in line with the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2015 (SI 2015 No.1415).

Yours sincerely

Kirsty Box Governance Officer NHS Wakefield Clinical Commissioning Group

Locally Valued

Chair: Dr Adam Sheppard Chief Officer: Jo Webster